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To: WHOM IT MAY CONCERN   
    From: THE WATERSHED INFORMATION & CONSERVATION COUNCIL (WICC) OF NAPA 

COUNTY 
    Date: MAY 17, 2019   
    Re: CANCELLATION OF THE MAY 23, 2019 REGULAR MEETING OF THE WATERSHED 

INFORMATION & CONSERVATION COUNCIL (WICC) OF NAPA COUNTY 
 
 

Notice of Cancellation 
 
 
The regular meeting of the Watershed Information & Conservation Council (WICC) of Napa County 
scheduled for Thursday, May 23, 2019 at 3:00pm has been CANCELED.  
 
Any items of business for the WICC will be rescheduled for the WICC’s next Regular Meeting to be 
held on July 25, 2019 at 3:00pm. 
 
All meeting notices and agendas will be posted and announced on the WICC WebCenter 
(www.napawatersheds.org).  If you have any questions or need additional information about the 
WICC and its activities, please contact: 
 

Patrick Lowe, Natural Resources Conservation Program Manager, 707-259-5937 
patrick.lowe@countyofnapa.org, or  
 
Jeff Sharp, Principal Planner, 707-259-5936 
jeff.sharp@countyofnapa.org  
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